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In our learning this week we will be: 

 Continuing a daily number focus with numbers 6 to 10.  (We managed to fit 

5 in this week as well). 

 Starting daily phonics.  This week we will be introduced to the phonemes of 

s, a, t, p. 

 Staying for lunch and meeting the other half of our class. 

 Having another PE lesson and getting changed this week.  We hope you 

have all been practising! 

 Making 2d shape pictures. 

 Having the Marvellous Middle for our topic ‘Super Me’.  The children will 

be discovering that Ice Girl has come and frozen their toys.  Please do not 

tell them about this, as it will spoil their surprise and learning.  This will be 

on Friday. 

Reminders: 

 Remember you do not need to provide a lunch for your child as you are 

entitled to a free one from school. 

 Also please note that if your child wears earrings they need to be removed 

by you for PE.  We will be having PE on Wednesdays.  Hair should also be 

tied back. 

 Please make sure your child has a jumper or cardigan everyday as we 

currently have all the windows and doors open all day whatever the 

weather due to Covid19 guidance. 

Next week’s times are slightly different: 

Kestrel morning children – 8.30am to 11.50am 

Kestrel afternoon children – 11.35am to 2.55pm 

Barn Owl morning children – 8.40am to 12.00pm 

Barn Owl afternoon children – 11.45am to 3.05pm 

 


